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17th September 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 School Photographs  
 
Last week the school photographer took photographs of all Year 7 children for our records.  
You are able to purchase copies too, if you wish.   
 
Over the coming days each child in Year 7 will be given a card from Kittles Photography.  The 
card contains a QR code which you can scan to access your child’s photograph and place 
orders online.  Or if you prefer, you can access Kittles website and enter your child’s photo 
ID and password and place an order that way.  
 
We will not be collecting order slips, nor handling money – orders and transactions are 
online only.  We will, however, take delivery of all pre-ordered photos and distribute to 
children, unless parents/carers pay postage and packing charges to receive these direct.   
 
Please ask your child to keep an eye out for 
their Kittles card to ensure it arrives home 
safely! 
 
If you need any help or support, then please 
contact your child’s House office SSA in the 
first instance.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
PA to the Principal  
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